
 

 
 
 
12 April 2018 
 
 
To All City Businesses, 
 
 
Reference:  ​Garbage Collection – MS Amlin World Triathlon 
 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
The MS Amlin World Triathlon Bermuda, and its associated events, is taking place 
April 26-28 in the City of Hamilton. This is a major international sporting event and the 
public can expect road closures, parking restrictions and temporary changes to certain 
City services in the lead-up to and throughout the duration of the event. 
 
With regard to garbage collection, because of the use of barricades on the racecourse, 
businesses are asked to refrain from putting trash on the sidewalks on Saturday, April 
28​th​ between 4:00am and 8:00pm. Any garbage seen on the sidewalks between these 
times will NOT be collected. The City will have crews collecting garbage at 3:00am and 
again after 8:00pm on Saturday, April 28​th​. 
 
On Friday, April 27​th​, beginning at 6:00am, barricades will be put in place along the 
racecourse route, both sides of the affected streets – Front, Queen, Reid, Church 
(between PLV Car Park and Burnaby Hill), Wesley Street, Victoria Street (between 
Wesley and Washington Streets), Dismont Drive and Burnaby Hill. Garbage from 
businesses will be collected on Friday at 5pm and should be placed on the sidewalks at 
4pm. Parking on these streets will NOT be permitted until 12​:00​am on Sunday, April 
29​th​ so that the barricades can be collected. Barricades will be locked together and be 
covered in branded advertising. Any vehicles that are impeding the placing or collection 
of barricades will be towed at the owner’s expense.  
 
The City advises businesses to have any deliveries made before Friday and after 
Saturday. Please direct any questions regarding garbage collection during the triathlon 
to pcooper@cityhall.bm. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
The City of Hamilton 
 
 


